GILROY SANTA MARIA COLLEGE

P 07 4776 2888 **F** 07 4776 3758 **E** admin@gilroysm.catholic.edu.au **A** 17 Chamberlain Street, Ingham QLD 4850 | P.O. Box 1013, Ingham Qld 4850

The Roman Catholic Trust Corporation for the Diocese of Townsville | ABN 24 322 606 641

GSMC FUN RUN

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The annual Gilroy Santa Maria Fun Run will consist of a round trip run/walk from Forrest Beach to Cassidy's Beach. Students are to arrive at school by 8:30am via usual transport. After homeroom they will be transported to Forrest Beach by bus and return to school by 2:55pm. There will be an award given to the U18/U15/U13 Iron man and Iron woman (student that completes the course first). In addition to this, for every student who completes the course, a point will be added to his/her house total in the 2017 GSM Cup. The students will be given the option to have a swim after lunch or participate in sports activities, such as beach volleyball (sun safe clothing applies).



When: Friday 15th September 2017 (last day of Term 3)

Where: Forrest Beach
Theme: Around the World

Cost: FREE! Thanks to the GSMC P&F (incl. transport, sausage

sizzle and drink).

What to bring: Hat, swim wear, towel, sunscreen & water bottle.

(No plastic cups will be provided.)

Clothing: Appropriate free dress that is sun safe (strappy shirts and

singlets are inappropriate and are not to be worn).

GILROY SANTA MARIA — COLLEGE—

**Parents please note that this is a school day and attendance is compulsory.

Please Note: Forrest Beach students

Students are to meet Mrs Leonardi at the Forrest Beach Surf Lifesaving Club at 9.00am to assist with setting up. You still must submit your permission note well in advance and make clear on the form your intentions (meeting at Forrest Beach in the morning or walking home at 2:30pm). Any student without a letter will be required to return to the College before catching their normal bus back to the beach.

Yours faithfully,

Carina Venturato

(Teacher)

ohn Nuttall Principal)

×	
CONSENT FORM EDUCATIONAL EXCURSION PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THIS SECTION TO S To The Principal, Mr John Nuttall,	STUDENT RECEPTION BY FRIDAY 1 ST SEPTEMBER (name of child/children)
PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME: (please print)	
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE:	DATE:

At the beginning of the school year all medical information for your child was collected by the school office. However, if medical circumstances (including alterations to medication and dosages) have changed please collect a new medical form and return it with this permission form. It will be the responsibility of parents/carers to ensure that the latest medical information is forwarded to the office.

